

## Commonwealth of Massachusetts

## **Seaport Economic Council**

93 State Pier

New Bedford, Massachusetts 02740 508-999-3030

KARYN E. POLITO LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR COUNCIL CHAIRWOMAN

GOVERNOR

ASHLEY STOLBA VICE CHAIR

September 16, 2021

Chilmark Town Hall Town Administrator Timothy Carroll 401 Middle Road P.O. Box 119 Chilmark, MA 02535

Dear Town Administrator Carroll:

Congratulations! On behalf of the Seaport Economic Council I am pleased to confirm the Town of Chilmark's award of \$55,000 for the Menemsha Commercial Dock and Bulkhead Design and Permitting project. On September 9, 2021, the Seaport Economic Council voted unanimously to approve an appropriation of \$55,000 using capital funds authorized by the Legislature and allocated by the Governor to the Council. The Executive Office of Housing and Economic Development, as the lead state agency for the Seaport Economic Council, will administer the funding.

Ellen Cebula, Director of the Seaport Economic Council, will be in touch to finalize a contract, but if you have any questions in the meantime, please feel free to contact her at 508-999-3030. Thank you for the work you are doing to support Massachusetts' blue economy.

Sincerely,

Karyn E. Polito

Chair, Seaport Economic Council

Lieutenant Governor, Commonwealth of Massachusetts

Keep up world!

..lmark selectmen ont Desk